
Laurie Leader - Re: BP#2015-02763 East End Waste Water Treatment Facility - Plan  review 

Laurie,

Sorry for the confusion.  As discussed, it should be F-2. 

Thanks,
Ben

On Feb 5, 2016, at 9:56 AM, Laurie Leader <LRL@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

Benjamin,

I am handling the plan review for the above project.  The certificate of design application 
states this is  a U classification whereas the code summary on drawing sheet A-1 states this 
is an F-2 (existing).  Can you please clarify?

Thanks,

Laurie 

Laurie Leader
Plan Review/Code Enforcement
City of Portland, Maine
Inspections Division
389 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

P: 207-874-8714
F: 207-874-8716
E: lrl@portlandmaine.gov
To view building permit status go to http://www.portlandmaine.gov/792/Permit-Status
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